
DATES FOR THE  

DIARY 
 

JUNE 

 

24th—Y6 Induction Day 

at DA 

 

27th—Sports Day 

 

JULY 

 

2nd—Y6 Sailing Day at 

RDYC 

 

7th —Y6 Sailing Day at 

RDYC 

 

16th—Y6 Play at SF   

Village Hall  5:30pm 

 

18th—Break up for   

summer holidays 

 

AUGUST 

 

25th—Stoke Fleming 

Show 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

4th—Back to school 

 

OCTOBER 
 

6th—10th—Y6 Skern 

Lodge Residential  

 

27th—31st—October 

half term 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

It was great to welcome Tim from South Devon Nature Trust 

back to school this week to work with some of our children. 

Class Victory and Invincible had a fantastic time taking their 

science learning outdoors and exploring the natural world in 

hands-on ways. 

 

On Tuesday, we welcomed curriculum leaders from the Trust 

who visited to quality assure our English curriculum. They were 

incredibly positive about the progress seen in children’s writing 

books and were particularly impressed by some of the        

wonderful work produced by Class Endeavour. I’m so proud of 

our children and staff for their hard work and commitment. 

 

We also had the pleasure of welcoming our new Reception 

families on Wednesday. It was fantastic to see our September 

starters settle so well and enjoy an afternoon of playing,         

exploring, and making new friends. We’re excited to see them 

again over the coming weeks as they continue to get to know 

our school. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards,  

Chris Harrison  

Headteacher 
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        Celebration 

 

Attendance Matters 

This week’s attendance by class: 

Challenger  -  96.92% 

Invincible  -  96.30% 

Victory -  97% 

Discovery  -  95.33% 

Endeavour  -  93.55% 

WOW! Well done  

Victory 

Best attendance this week!    

School attendance for the year so 

far is currently 94% 

Please keep supporting our attendance     

target of 96%. or above   

 

 

Certificate of  

Excellence 

 

Challenger—  Joshua & Max 

Invincible—  Henry 

Victory—   

Discovery—  Angus & Hero 

Endeavour—  Danil & Rose  



 

This week Class Challenger have been immersing themselves in the story of 'The Lighthouse  

Keeper's Lunch'.  We have made seagulls and weaved picnic blankets.  In Maths we have been 

using the language 'greater than, less than and equal'.  We have also enjoyed practising for 

Sports Day.   

 
On Wednesday we opened the doors to welcome our new Reception Class and their Parents 

who will be starting at Stoke Fleming Primary School in September. 

Children and Parents took part in the following activities; 

painting, weaving, card making, block play, construction, garden play, sand play, board games, 

role play and building. 

We look forward to two more visits from our new intake of children. 

 

Class Challenger 



 
Recently, the children in Class Victory wrote passionate letters to Greenpeace, sharing their    

concerns about a range of local and global environmental issues. From plastic pollution to       

deforestation, they expressed thoughtful ideas and a clear desire to protect our planet. 

To the children's delight, they have now received a group response from Greenpeace! The letter 

praised their enthusiasm and encouraged them to keep raising their voices for the environment. It 

was a wonderful reminder that even young people can make a real difference. 

Class Victory were thrilled to know their letters had been read, and the response has only     

deepened their commitment to being champions for the Earth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Class Victory Receives a Letter from 

Greenpeace! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        SEND Signpost  



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND Signpost cont’d 



 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


